
 

  

 

NOTICE 

Amendment to Water Operating Licence 32 
NEW OPERATING AREA FOR POTABLE WATER SUPPLY SERVICES IN THE MUCHEA 

AREA (CHITTERING SOUTH)   
 

SUBMISSION PUBLISHED 
 

The Economic Regulation Authority sought public comment on an application by the Water 
Corporation to amend its Water Services Operating Licence 32. 

The Water Corporation is seeking to create a new operating area for Potable Water Supply 
Services in the Muchea Area (Chittering South). 

The public consultation period closed on 23 November 2010 and one submission was 
received from Chittering Valley Water Services. 

A copy of this submission is available on the Authority’s website. 

The Authority is currently considering the issues raised in the submission. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Mick Geaney 
Assistant Director Licensing 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Sue McKenna 
The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9254 4044 
Mb: 0424 196 771 

 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
2 December 2010 

 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/9108/2/20101202%20D56968%20Public%20Submission%20-%20Amendment%20to%20WOL%2032%20-%20Chittering%20Valley%20Water%20Services.pdf
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